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) -One First Nationnt Plan. Chicago. IlhnoisO

.( O ~ . Addr;ss Reply ta: Post Offica Box 767
_\ Chicago, Illinois 60690

October 10, 1984

e Mr. Harold R. Denton,-Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

'

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington,.DC 20555.

Sub ject: Quad Cities Station Units 1 and 2
Supplement 2 to NUREG-0737
Detailed Control Room Design Review
NRC CGcket Nos. 50-254 and 509-265

Reference (a): D. M. Crutchfield letter to B. Rybak
dated September 13, 1983.

Dear Mr. Denton:
J

As stated in the referenced letter, Commonwealth Edison
Company committed.to provide a program plan supplement for each
plant which will include the specific qualifications of review team
personnel. To comply with'this commitment to the NRC for Quad
Cities Stations, Commonwealth Edison is submitting the names and
qualifications of the individuals who compromise the Quad Cities
DCRDR team. The team is comprised of both Commonwealth Edison and
ARD Corporetion' personnel. The individuals meet or surpass the
minimum qualifications for the positions -they fill as specified in
the Generic DCRDR Program Plan for Commonwealth Edison Company
submitted to the NRC in April of 1983.

If'you have any questions'regarding this matter, please
contact this office.

One signed original and forty (40) copies of this transmit-
-tal is provided for your use.

Very truly yours,

*

B. Ryba
Nuclear Licensing Administrator

1m

cc: R. Bevan - NRR
NRC Resident Inspector - Quad Cities -

8410230119 e4 togo
PDR ADOCK 05000254 f\9287N F

PDR

, .. ,. . , -, - , -- .- - - . , _ _ - .-.


